II[ Investments plc

COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT
Reference: GLR61 — 2025

The following is a company announcement issued by Gillieru Investments plc (the “Company”) in
pursuant to Rules 4.11.03, 4.11.12 and 4.11.13 of the Prospects Rules:

Reference is made to the company announcement issued by the Company on 17 April 2025 (ref:
GLR60) in which the Board of Directors of the Company announced that it was scheduled to meet on
21 April 2025 to:

1. consider and, if deemed appropriate, approve the Company’s audited consolidated financial
statements for the financial year ended 31 December 2024, and

2. consider the declaration of a final dividend to be recommended to the Company’s annual general
meeting.

The Board of Directors of the Company approved the Company’s Consolidated Audited Financial
Statements for the financial year ended 31 December 2024 and resolved that these are to be
submitted for the approval of the shareholders at the forthcoming Annual General Meeting.

The Board of Directors did not recommend the payment of a final dividend. The Board of Directors
has also authorised the publication of the Annual Report and Financial Statements for the financial
year ended 31 December 2024 which is available for viewing on the Company’s website through the
following link: https://www.gillieru.com/inv-relations/.
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